
MNAP Committee Meeting 30th June 2025

Malton Town Council Offices

Minutes
1. Present

Martin Brampton (MB), Paul Andrews (PA), Chris Buxton (CB), Stephen Pritchard (SP)

2. Apologies

Di Keal, David Lloyd-Williams, Joshua Vale, Kenelm Storey, Paul Tate-Smith, Billa Duggal, Karen 
Atkinson, Roddy Bushell

3. Minutes 

The minutes of the meeting held on 14th May 2025 were reviewed and approved.

4. Discussion of the MNAP Review

The meeting thanked Stephen Pritchard for his work on the MNAP Review Report and for 
liaising with NYC councillors.

5. Treasurer’s Report

Nothing new to report

6. Review of arrangements for Summer edition of Newsletter

Although at the deadline for contributions, there was insufficient material. It was agreed that 
various people would be prompted to submit material and that the Newsletter would go 
ahead as soon as feasible. 

7. Review of action against ASA Distribution

No specific progress. Following contact with Kevin Hollinrake MP we have been made aware of 
a complaints process recently initiated by Companies House. Josh Vale will look into 
submitting a complaint.

8. Local Flooding

No specific progress.

9. Transport Infrastructure

No specific progress

10. IT Arrangements

Martin described steps taken to make  MNAP independent of his technical support. The 
facilities of web site, email and mailing lists could in future be more easily taken over by 



another volunteer or by paid support, should the need arise. It was agreed to reimburse the 
setup costs of £108.80 and to fund ongoing costs estimated to be around £100 per year.

11. Next Meeting

Agreed to be in September 2025, members to be consulted by email.

12. AOB

None.

MB thanked everyone for their attendance and the meeting closed at 8:35 pm


